
Workmen High School Volleyball 
team loading food collected for the 
food drive in November 2017.  

New Horizons partnered HLPUSD 
department of Equity and Access for  
Food Drive (Homeless Awareness 
Month)  15 school’s collected 7605 
non-perishable food item’s. The top 3 
school’s are Wedgeworth Elem.. 
Baldwin Academy and Workmen High 

Yes New Horizons I can help.  Here is my tax deductible donation to help low-income children and 

single parent families right away.  I am enclosing my check for: 

(     )  $50 to provide groceries for a family of 10 for 1 day. 

(     )  $100 to provide groceries for 4 families of 6 for 1 day . 

(     )  $_____ to help as much as I possibly can! 

-OR- 

Go to www.nhcg.org and hit the donate button for a secure link to our PayPal  

Please return donation to:  

New Horizons, 3129 Hacienda Blvd., #809, Hacienda Hts., CA 91745 

Food Drive (Homeless Awareness Month) 
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New Horizons Caregivers Group  

“We Care and We Give” 

During the Thanksgiving holiday New 
Horizons served close to 200 fami-
lies.. We are grateful for Supervisor 
Hilda L. Solis and Janice Hahn for 

their continued support. 

 

Below: Families receiving all the fix-

This holiday season New Horizons 
will serve over 500 families for the 
months of November and December 
2017. New Horizons is very gracious 
to have the support of our communi-
ty. A big thank you to Hot Topic for 
all your efforts in supporting the low

-
in-

come families in the HLPUSD.  Below 
Hot Topic helping serve families. 

 

 

 







 


